Rotary

Club of Gainesville-Haymarket

A Word from President Rich

I hope your summer is going great so far! I just wanted to touch base about our
upcoming Flags for Heroes event.

I'm thrilled to share that we've already landed a sizable $5,000 sponsorship from
QTS. With no golf event this year, Flags for Heroes will be our only major
fundraiser, so I'm really hoping we can make this the best year yet.

Rather than asking for golf foursome fees, auction donations, or other
contributions, I'd love for you to consider designating a flag to honor a hero
in your life - whether that's a military service member, first responder, educator, or anyone else who
has made a difference. The attached flyer has all the details.

I'm really looking forward to this year's event, especially since it will be just after the 9/11 anniversary
and during the Solheim Cup, when we'll have so many visitors coming to our community. I know our
beautiful flag display at Haymarket Park will make us all proud.

Please let me know if you have any other questions! I'm happy to provide any additional information.

Thanks,
President Rich

Designation Flyer Sponsorship Flyer

Register your Hero Designation HERE.


https://www.dacdb.com/Rotary/Accounts/7610/Club/59124/2024%20FFH/Flags%20for%20Heroes%20Promo%20with%20form%20(8_5%20x%2011%20in)%20(1).pdf
https://www.dacdb.com/Rotary/Accounts/7610/Club/59124/2024%20FFH/Flags%20for%20Heroes%20Sponsorship%20Flier%20with%20form%20(1).pdf
https://www.dacdb.com/index.html?EventID=77746984
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